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     Following the discussion on bullying will be a 
conversation about School Security, which will be led 
by our School Resource O�cer, Marcello D’Allesandro.   
School Security is a topic that has gotten quite a bit of 
news coverage in recent years.   The Hinsdale School 
District is in the process of making several security 
upgrades.  We look forward to having the opportunity 
to inform you of these upgrades and what the district is 
doing to keep our students safe.

The Hinsdale School Board and the Community Connections 
Committee invite you to join us on Wednesday April 25 for a 
Community Forum on the topics of Bullying and School Security.

The Community Forum will depart from the more formal format 
of the monthly school board meetings and will o�er an 
opportunity for a more in depth discussion of these important 
topics.

     The discussion about bullying will be led by  Superintendent 
Wayne Woolridge and members of the Administration.  There 
appears to be some mis-information out in the community 
regarding the topic of bullying.  It is our hope that this forum 
will help address this mis-information and give parents the 
tools to help us address the issue of bullying.
     For parents wishing to do some research on bullying before 
this forum, please refer to NH RSA 193-F.  To review the district 
policy on bullying, please refer to policy JICK in the student 
handbook.   Included in this presentation will be information on 
the Social Emotional Learning curriculum that has been 
implemented throughout the district. 
     There are many di�erent modes and types of bullying and we 
hope to provide you with information on how we can all work 
together to address this issue. 

     The Hinsdale School Board and the Community 
Connections Committee will host a Community Forum 
on May 23rd to discuss the District’s involvement in the 
PACE (Performance Assessment of Competency 
Education) Program.  


